
 

 

 

 

 

MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A., in compliance with article 82 of the Spanish Law 
on the Securities Market, notifies the Spanish Securities and Exchange Commission of 
the following: 
 

 
RELEVANT FACT 

 
 
Meliá Hotels International S.A. informs that on 18 December 2013 the Company 
completed the acquisition of the 50% stake in the company Inversiones Hoteleras La 
Jaquita, owner of Gran Meliá Palacio de Isora. This transaction is considered strategic 
for Meliá Hotels International given the positive evolution of the hotel since 
consolidating its market positioning after its opening in 2008. 
 
The transaction means that Meliá Hotels International now holds a 100% stake in 
Inversiones Hoteleras La Jaquita, which from now on will consolidate under the Global 
Consolidation method in Meliá financial statements. 
 
For information purposes, at the time of the signature, the balance sheet of the 
company reflects a bank debt of 78 million euros and EBITDA of approximately 10 
million euros. 
 
 
 
In Palma de Mallorca, 20 December 2013 
 
Meliá Hotels International S.A. 
 
 


